Tanul	ó neve és osztálya:		Tanára:					
Elért eredménye: Végső osztályzata:			Szóbeli: /40	Ös	szes: /100			
LISTENING								
р	_	rs talking about their pro Are the sentences true for						
	1. Who isn't doing v	vell at school?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	2. Who is worried a	bout school?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	3. Whose parents a	re worried?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	4. Who has trouble	sleeping?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	5. Who mustn't do s	something he/she likes?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	6. Who should stud	y harder?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	7. Who shouldn't w	orry so much?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	8. Who should unde	erstand their parents?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	9. Who should do so	omething less?	Steve	Felicity	Both			
	10. Who should take	a break every now and the	n? Steve	Felicity	Both			
					/10			
USE C	F ENGLISH							
2. C	omplete the sentence	s with the correct form of	the verbs in brackets. (1	point each)				
1.	We	(play) tennis at five o'o	clock every Thursday.					
		(sleep) on yo						
3.	I'm sorry, Peter isn't	here. He	(just / go) out.					
4.		cause I		est next week	ζ.			
5.		o the phone because he						
6.	This is the worst film	ı l (eve	er / see).					
7.	How much homewo	rk (yo	u / have) to do every we	ekend?				
8.		(you / leave) the pa						
9.		_ (not / believe) in ghosts.						
10	) Which book	(you / read) n	ovt summor?					

\_\_\_\_/ 10

3.		omplete the sentences with a preposition. If there is no preposition,  Are you good swimming?	write a Ø.	(0,5 point	each)
	2.				
		Let's go home.			
		Miranda comes to school train.			
		She's bought some sandwiches lunch.			
	٦.	Sile 3 bought some sandwiches funch.			
					/ 2,5
4.		rcle the correct word to complete the sentence. (0,5 point each)			
		Don't touch that computer! It's	she	mine	your
		I went to the park I met my husband for the first time.	which	who	where
	3.	Peter hasn't seen parents for a long time.	his	him	hers
	4.	jeans cost a lot of money.	this	these	that
	5.	This is the restaurant sells the best pasta in town.	which	where	what
					/ 2,5
5.		who's (famous) singer in your country?	ckets. (0,5	point eacl	h)
	2.	Japanese is (difficult) than English for European	ıs.		
	3.	Cities are (noisy) than they were in the past.			
	4.	I thought her latest book was (bad) than her fir	st one.		
	5.	Which do you think is (funny) programme on T	V?		
					/ 2,5
6.		omplete the sentences with <i>a, an, some, any, much</i> or <i>many.</i> (0,5 point couldn't get information about the sports centre.	int each)		
	2.	How fish have we got? I'd like to eat a tuna sandwich.			
	3.	The woman is holding umbrella in the picture.			
	4.	I need milk for my coffee.			
	5.	I didn't buy oranges this morning, only two.			
					/ 2,5

## **READING**

## 7. Read the article. Write A for True, B for False or C for Doesn't say.

## A child star

The composer Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart was born in Salzburg, Austria in 1756, with an extraordinary musical talent. The son of a musician, at the age of three he started to play notes on the clavier (an early kind of piano). He composed his first piece of music when he was five years old, and he first performed in public at the age of six. The boy travelled around Europe with his father and sister, performing in many countries; when he was 13 he went to Rome, where the Pope praised his wonderful talent. Wherever he performed as a child, he was a great success.

He started work at the age of 15, as head of the Archbishop of Salzburg's Orchestra. But he didn't like the Archbishop, and so he left Salzburg and went to Vienna – even though his father didn't want him to.

He married Constanze Weber when he was 25. They had six children, but only two of them survived beyond babyhood. For a time, Mozart worked for Emperor Joseph of Austria, but the Emperor didn't pay him very well. However, when Mozart performed in public, the Emperor gave him fine clothes and jewellery to wear. The family had very little money, and it was difficult to buy food and clothes for the children.

Mozart was very hard-working. He composed an enormous amount of music. But some people in his world didn't like his talent, and towards the end of his life, he stopped public performances and earned money teaching. Also, his friends gave him money. He was only 35 when he died, and he was never rich in his lifetime. But nearly 250 years later, recordings of his music make millions of dollars each year.

	1.	Mozart's parents were both musicians
	2.	Mozart performed all over Europe in his childhood
	3.	He became Archbishop at the age of 15
	4.	Constanze Weber was 25 when Mozart married her
	5.	Four of Mozart's children died when they were babies
	6.	Mozart continued to perform in public until he died
8.	No	ow read the text again and answer the questions.
8.		ow read the text again and answer the questions.  When did Mozart start writing music?
8.	7.	·
8.	7. 8.	When did Mozart start writing music?
8.	7. 8. 9.	When did Mozart start writing music?

/ 10

	Imagine you are spending your holiday in a seaside town. Write a letter of 100-120 words to a friend and include the following points:					
•	Invite him / her to spend a week with you;					
•	where you are going;					
•	when your friend can come;					
•	what you are going to do together.					